
Crosswoods Neighborhood Association 
Meeting Minutes for 09/07/2010 

Officer/Board Member Name Present 
President Everett Patrick Yes 
Vice President Joe Vonderheide Yes 
Secretary Sondra Patrick Yes 
Treasurer Mark Farley Yes 
Board Member  Rebecca Vonderheide Yes 
Board Member Pete Jagodzinski No 

  
Others present: None 
 
Meeting Minutes for August was reviewed.  Joe made a motion to accept the Minutes, seconded 
by Mark. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report for August was reviewed.  Mark received five new paid memberships in 
August.  Disbursements included Water, Mowing, and repairs for entrance walls.  Sondy made a 
motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, seconded by Joe. 
 
Other Business: 
The irrigation system at Old Coach Entrance Walls had to be repaired.  There were 2 problems 
with broken lines.  Repairs were performed by Lawn Works. 
 
Bondurant Pharmacy and other companies are interested in advertising on the CNA Website.  
The Board approved a charge of $30.00 per month, with a 3 month minimum to be paid in 
advance.  Becka will get with Ashley to discuss how the Ad could be added to the Website. 
   
The 2 spotlights at Old Coach need to be replaced with a different wattage light fixture.  Everett 
will look into the cost for purchasing LED lights. 
 
Becka provided an update on a meeting held by Carol Herman to discuss the North Jessamine 
Special Fire Tax (see attached summary for details). 
 
Pete will coordinate the trimming of shrubs and cleanup of leaves for all CNA Entrance Walls 
sometime in October. 
 
Everett and Joe will coordinate the repairs and repainting of CNA Street Signs in Crosswoods I 
and II sometime in October. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm. 


